


From:  (Cefas) < > 
Sent: 10 August 2022 09:46
To:  < >; 
< >
Cc:  < >
Subject: RE: South Bank Phase 1 Variation MLA/2020/00506/1 - SEAL advice
 
Hi  –thanks for this, I think my issue is that the boundary of the exclusion and the area of the
dredge extension are different, so do we know how far the contaminated material from the
excluded area goes towards the centre of the channel where the dredge area is to be extended in
the variation. How far down they maintain the channel – is that depth characterised as the
application states it is capital (so the assumption is they are going deeper than their maintenance
levels at this point?) A call might be easier to talk through this?
Regards,

 

From:  < > 
Sent: 10 August 2022 09:37
To:  < >;  (Cefas)
< >
Cc:  < >
Subject: RE: South Bank Phase 1 Variation MLA/2020/00506/1 - SEAL advice
 

NOTICE - This email originated from another Government organisation. The content
should be safe but please do not click links, forward or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and have established the content is safe.

WARNING - This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links ,
forward or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and have established the
content is safe.

 
Happy to have a discussion around this, but essentially the additional area they are looking to do
grabs and potentially closed bucket removal is within the PD Teesport maintenance dredge area
and is regular maintained by them.
 
PD Teesport have stipulated on the river works licence that once the contaminated dredge area
has been dredged they must take surface grabs for samples within the area adjacent to the
dredged area to ensure there has been no movement of contaminated sediment into the
maintenance dredge area.
 
As this is an area that is maintained by PD Teesport MMO don’t believe that any additional
sampling is required.
 
Kind regards
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Enabling sustainable growth in our marine area
 
 
I am taking a blended approach to working.  I will be working from Lancaster House 1 day a week
and work the remainder of the week from home
 
 
 
 
 

From:  < > 
Sent: 09 August 2022 16:40
To:  < >
Cc:  < >
Subject: FW: South Bank Phase 1 Variation MLA/2020/00506/1 - SEAL advice
 
 
 

From:  (Cefas) < > 
Sent: 09 August 2022 16:34
To:  < >
Cc: Regulatory Assessment Team < >
Subject: RE: South Bank Phase 1 Variation MLA/2020/00506/1 - SEAL advice
 
Hi - it might be easier to give me a call regarding why you don’t think sampling is required?
For me the area to be dredged looks to be adjacent to an area for exclusion- without samples if it
is a capital dredge (going deeper than the maintenance dredging/or not dredged in over ten
years) then the material at depth is not characterised and very close to an area not recommended
for disposal to sea? Particularly between the area from the red line of the dredge to the edge of
the exclusion boundary (A-B)? As you may have more insight regarding the plans a call might be
quicker.
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